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The College-Wide Personnel and Budget Committee (CWPB) considers the faculty portfolio for 

reappointment, promotion, and tenure as a critical component in the faculty’s professional 

journey. The portfolio allows the faculty to craft their narrative as to how they are meeting the 

requirements of their department, and the college, for advancement. As such, it is expected that 

Artificial Intelligence (AI) shall not be used in the final version of portfolio statements. If AI 

should be used in any other parts of the portfolio besides the statements, the CWPB expects 

that disciplinary-specific documentation will accompany any such usage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


